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Hello PLEA members and Park Law Enforcement

Professionals, First I want to pass along a huge thank
you to the Florida Staff for putting on a great confer
ence this past February! The training sessions were
excellent and very informative for our members. The
lead speaker Lieutenant Colonel Danny McKnight was
extremely motivating and inspirational, and a credit
to this great country. The hospitality shown to the
delegates couldn't have been better. We all made a
few new friends and learned a lot from each other. So

hats off to Captain Carl Nielsen and his staff for taking
on this challenge and making It a big success!

As your new president it is truly an honor to be part
of this organization and follow in the footsteps of the
previous presidents. 1 would like to thank outgoing
President Larry Brownlee for his work over the past
two years and I hope we will continue to grow during
the next two years. As a new president and board, we
need to increase membership and participation in our
organization and conferences. It is paramount that we
use the great 2006 conference as a springboard to a
bigger and better future. We need to increase sponsor
ship by educating businesses we serve from coast to
coast about who we are and what we do.

Collectively through PLEA membership, park law
enforcement can create a large amount of interest
for both our sponsors and our organization. Together
we are stronger, as a unified voice of many individu
als across the nation, sharing similar interests and
goals in park law enforcement. As a national group we
must reach out to one another, share experiences and
knowledge, to improve our organization and profes
sion together.

If you are a park law enforcement professional but not
a member of PLEA, please e-mail me or another board
member and let us know why you haven't joined. Tell
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us what would entice you to join the PLEA organiza
tion and what we can do to attract your Interest and
support to attend one of our great conferences. We
need to hear from everyone reading this in order to
grow as a group and be a unified voice in both the law
enforcement and the park and recreational communi
ties.

My closing request for now is please join us, in mem
bership and in attendance at meetings. If we increase
our numbers we can do bigger and better things. If
you are a current member, past member, or park law
enforcement professional please pass the word along.
Try our chat room to share experiences as we need
your support to continue this important form of com
munication between one another. And make plans
now to attend the June 2007 conference in Chicago.

By moving it to June we will get the most out of our
visit to the "Windy City". Remember the PARK LAW EN
FORCEMENT ASSOCIATION needs you and we all need
each other. Come join us now!

Steve Newsom






















